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29th February 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer 

To support our learning this term, 1AS will be visiting Sherwood Forest on Tuesday 16th April 2024 for a 

‘Robin Hood and medieval life’ themed day.  The children will experience a tour around Sherwood Forest, a 

visit to the Major Oak, learning about the secrets of Robin Hood and his merry men, as well as the opportunity 

to build shelters in the forest!  

We will be leaving school by coach at around 9:15am and will return to school at approximately 3:00pm for you 

to collect your child. If we do arrive back later than home time, can you please allow us to get the children off 

the coaches and back into classes.  You will then be able to collect the children from the classes as normal and 

we will be able to keep the children safe. 

Your child will not need to wear their school uniform on the day.  Please send them in warm clothing and 

waterproofs and sensible footwear as much of the day will be outside.   

So that we keep food waste to a minimum, could you please let us know on ParentMail by Monday 25th 

March what food choice you would like for your child.  Your choices are: 

• A school packed lunch for children on Free School Meals or Universal Free School Meals.   

• Your own packed lunch from home.  

 

Can everyone send their child with a drink from home (non-fizzy and no glass bottles) and a bag to store their 

food. 

In order for the visit to take place we require a voluntary contribution of £14.00 per child. The PTA have very 

kindly made a financial contribution towards this trip in order to bring the price down to this cost. 

Unfortunately, if insufficient contributions are received then the visit will not be able to take place. School does 

not make a profit and all parental contributions will be used to pay for the trip.  

You can pay for the visit via ParentMail.  Please make this payment by 12/04/2024 and please tick the 

parental consent box at the checkout. 

Any parent volunteers who can support on the day would be gratefully received. If you are able to, please let 

your child’s class teacher know as soon as possible. 

Kind regards,  

Mrs Smith 

Year 1 Teacher 
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